
                

 
 
 
Educational Visit to Dawlish Warren 
 
 
 
 

      9.6.17                
                                                                                                                                                               
 Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As part of our Science and topic work on habitats and environment, we have arranged an educational visit for 
Year 4 to Dawlish Warren for each year 4 class: 

o 4RC Tuesday 27th June  
o 4RM Wednesday 28th June 
o 4KH Friday 30th June 

We will be travelling by train – from Polsloe Bridge to Dawlish Warren. Children will need to arrive at school 
at the usual time, then we will walk down to the station ready for the 10:46 train. 
We will get the 14:56 train back from Dawlish Warren, which arrives back at Polsloe Bridge at 15:25. This 
means we will not be back to school until about 3:45pm. 
 
During our visit, the children will be led in some activities at the Visitors’ Centre and the nature reserve by 
one of the Rangers. We will also organise some activities of our own. If we have a few minutes spare to go 
onto the beach, the children will not be allowed to paddle in the sea. 
 
The trip will cost £2.25, or £1.10 for those in receipt of the pupil premium grant.  Payment can be made via 
Parent Mail, in which case you don’t need to return the below slip.  Alternatively, hard copies are available at 
reception for cash payments. 
 
Your child will need the following: 

 Suitable outdoor clothing – with a waterproof jacket and school sweatshirt. 

 Sun cream & hat 

 Rucksack for their things 

 Packed lunch  

 Extra drink 

 Money for an ice-cream, if you wish 

 Inhalers – children with asthma 
 
Please make payment online or return a hard copy of the slip below by Friday 23rd June. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Kathy Rowden, Kat Helliar, Rose McConaghy 

Year 4 Trip to Dawlish Warren 
Please pay on-line though Parent Mail or hard copies of this letter are available in reception. 
 
Child: .........................................................................     Class: ..................... 
 
[  ] I enclose full payment of £2.25 
[  ] My child is entitled to the Pupil Premium Grant.* Therefore, I enclose payment of £1.10 
 
*This means that if you are eligible for Free School Meals, the school is in receipt of the Pupil Premium for your child. The Pupil 
Premium is a fund to support your child’s education financially by making payments and subsidies for a range of learning activities. If 
you think you are eligible please pick up a leaflet from the reception area or phone: 0845 1551019 

 
Signed: ....................................................................  Date: ...................................... 

Ladysmith Junior School 
Pretoria Road 
Exeter 
Devon EX1 2PT 
 

Telephone: 01392 255554 
 
Web: www.ladysmithfederation.net  
Email: 
junior.admin@ladysmithfederation.net 
 
Headteacher: Mr Mark Wilkinson 


